
 

 

Willamette Valley Commuter Rail Convening 

Wednesday October 25, 2023 

3:00 p.m. 

Woodburn Chamber of Commerce Office: 

1755 Mt. Hood Ave. Suite 120, Woodburn, OR 97071 (corner of Mt. Hood Ave and 99E) 

Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86950477498?pwd=eADKbt1EeO7ysMDNGztQzTLdhsEndP.1 
 
Meeting ID: 869 5047 7498 
Passcode: 278532 

1. Welcome: The Honorable Frank Lonergan, Mayor of Woodburn, OR and 

Board Member of the Mid-Willamette Valley Council of Governments  

2. History of the Commuter Rail Project in the Valley: ODOT (Lindsay Baker, 

Assistant Director - Government and External Relations or Bob Melbo, State 

Rail Planner) 

3. A proposed Legislative Concept for the 2024 February Session: 

Representative Kevin Mannix, House District 21 

4. Next Steps: The Mid-Willamette Valley Council of Governments stands by 

and is ready to coordinate convenings moving forward on this matter. If 

legislation passes, the MWVCOG would be happy to continue coordinating 

the convenings. 

5. Adjournment  
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